From: Heslerton Parish Council
Sent: 12 July 2019 10:24

To: Development Management
Subject: Planning Applications

Morning

The following planning applications were discussed by the parish council with the following
comments being made:-

19/00431/FUL — Some local residents expressed concerns at the potential increase in traffic resulting
from this application. However no objections were raised.

19/00699/FUL — Given the close proximity of a caravan site it was felt that a restriction should be
placed on the hours of operation in order to allow the occupants of the caravans to enjoy some
peace and quiet overnight. The parish council feels that this should be a condition of any approval
given.

Regards
Chris Adnitt
Clerk to Heslerton Parish Council



